
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glynde Camp 2025 

Camp was lots of fun once again for the lads with a fully packed program with 
lots of new acƟviƟes including axe throwing, archery and this year there was a 
new item at camp called Air Tag which is archery crossed with dodge ball this 
was great fun unƟl the rain and thunder put a shorter Ɵme limit on it but 
hopefully it will return next year. 

The lads had a full program all week and each evening we have a focus on 
spending Ɵme in worship and teaching about faith as this is sƟll an important 
part of the Boys' Brigade. 

 



 

 

  

 

  

 

Whole Company Big Day Out 

What a day that was, it was a fully packed day with clip and climb, bowling, 
adventure nets and mini golf. 

This was the first Ɵme in all the years that i have been at the company that we 
have done something like this and thanks to all the leaders who gave up the 
Ɵme to make it happen. 

All the lads had a great day, and during each acƟvity but mainly the clip and 
climb and the adventure nets how great the older lads where at encouraging 
the younger ones. During the adventure nets all the lads came together to 
have one very large game of tag / man hunt and it was so difficult to see them 
all as they where darƟng around this 4 Ɵered net system and the amount of 
sweat coming off all the lads when we had to move on was a lot but it was so 
nice to see every lad no maƩer the age coming together in this acƟvity. 

it was nice to hear from parents that some of the lads where so Ɵred that 
they fell asleep on the way home (signs of a great day). 

 



 

 

  

  

 

Anchors and Juniors 

AŌer our awards evening we moved into our summer program where we 
spent lots of our evening playing games, craŌs and we even had a lovely 
meeƟng down at beadlands nature reserve. 

The Anchors and Juniors really mix well over the summer and it was great to 
see some new faces join us during the term and we look forward to our new 
term. 

We are busy planning for September and can't wait to hear what you all got 
up to. 

                                   

     



 

 

 

                                         

Recruitment 2025/26 

During the Summer we will be distribuƟng leaflets to the local area which we 
hope to do the next phase of roads soon. 

The best way for us to grow is by our current members sharing their 
enjoyment of the group with their friends. So does your son have friends who 
are not part of the group then please do invite them along to join us. 

We did very well last year growing as a group which was fantasƟc but as your 
children grow and move age groups this leaves us needing to grow our Anchor 
secƟon the most so please do help us grow again this year. 

 

     

Company and Seniors 

The Company and Senior lads have had a great term as we saw 2 new lads 
join the secƟon during the summer term which is fantasƟc as this means 
games and acƟviƟes can now be in teams and not just as a whole group or as 
individuals. 



 

Their summer program was full of lots of different acƟviƟes including cooking, 
swimming in the sea, bowling and games in the hall. 

We have been very proud of the lads as they gained their awards during the 
summer and seeing some of the older lads going on BaƩalion Courses so they 
can achieve their higher badges. 

Also I want to thank our two oldest lads for all they do when they come and 
support the leaders in the younger age groups 

 

 
 

  

 

  

 

I hope you have all had a great summer holiday so far and we hope the rest of 
your summer is resƞul and joyful and we look forward to seeing you on either 
Wednesday 10th September or Friday 12th September. 

Gary 
 

  

 


